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DATE: 1/18/2017
SUBJECT: Public Warning on Increase of Fake Money in the Area
BY: Duluth Police Department Public Information Officer Ron Tinsley (218) 730-5722

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Media/Public Notification
CASE NO.:
INCIDENT DATE: 1/18/2017
INCIDENT TIME:
INCIDENT LOCATION: Duluth Area
 
Duluth Police wants to warn the public of an increase in fake and counterfeit bills circulating in the Duluth area specifically bills with
“Motion Picture Use Only” printed on them.  The bills may appear real with the exception of the “Motion Picture Use Only” but will
be detected using a counterfeit detection pen.  We are asking the public to pay special attention when accepting U.S. currency as
payment.  Often times these bills are passed during busy settings or settings that divert a person’s attention such as a busy line at
the grocery store or restaurant.  If you see or come across a person attempting to pass these fake or counterfeit bills, you are
asked to call 911.  

   

   


